INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Circular No. ISS/DP/028/2020-21  Dated 24/09/2020)

Dear Parents,
Greetings from Indian school Salalah!!

There will be a short break for the students and teaching staff of Indian School
Salalah from Friday, September 25, 2020 to Saturday, October 03, 2020 for all
the classes (KG to Class XII).

The online classes will resume from Sunday, October 04, 2020.

However, those students who are taking part in IS QUIZ 2020 can take help of their
concerned teachers as per their need.

Warm Regards,

Principal



